
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
November 10, 2021 

      

Watermain Replacement - Dolphin Drive and Outrigger Road  
November 12, 2021 to February 28, 2022 

7 a.m. – 5 p.m. (Monday to Friday only) 

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) will be replacing watermains in the Nanoose Bay Water Service 
Area on Dolphin Drive and Outrigger Road from November 2021 to February 2022. One-way traffic will be 
maintained at all times while excavation takes place in the roadway. Water service may be temporarily 
interrupted during tie-ins to the existing watermain. The above-noted time period is not definite and the 
RDN will endeavour to have the water service back in service as quickly as possible.  

When service is resumed, the water may be discoloured. This is due to disturbed deposits in the pipes and 
is not harmful. The RDN is not responsible for any damage resulting from interrupted service.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
For more information, please contact: 
 Water Services   
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-6560 or 250-248-4914 

 rcu@rdn.bc.ca  
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